GLENEDEN SANITARY DISTRICT

6595 Gleneden Beach Loop
Public Hearing
May 10, 2024
2 p.m.

A Public Hearing of the Gleneden Sanitary District Board of Directors was held on May 10, 2024, at
2:00 p.m. The meeting was preceded by lawful Notice as required by the Oregon Public Meeting Law
to the public, the media and interested persons of record with the District for the purposes stated in the
Notice.

OPENING
President Phil Jensen opened the meeting at 2:00 p.m.

ROLL CALL
Present were President Phil Jensen, Director Jimmy Newton, Director John Heath, Superintendent Mike
Bauman, and Recording Secretary Nancy Noteboom.

There were 5 people in the audience and 3 via Microsoft Teams.
ITEMS FROM COMMISSIONERS

President Jensen told the audience of the Ballot Title 21-225 for a 5-year Tax Levy which should raise
approximately 2 million dollars for the Existing Infrastructure needed within our District.

The Tax Levy Funds will be spent on:
e 1 new Pump Station
e 1 Pump Station upgrade
e Replacing Controls and Telemetry.

Director Jimmy Newton advised the audience that the Tax Levy is tax deductible whereas a rate increase
would not be.

Superintendent Bauman advised that we are updating our Master Plan in July, 2024. This will be a 10-
year Plan. The last one was done in 2018.

Open discussion with Q & A followed.

Respectfully Submitted,

President Kﬂ? % . Secretary




